Lysynski, Heather

From: BRIAN WALKER <bcwalker@
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2011 7:06 PM
To: Lysynski, Heather

Cc: Swan, Joe

Subject: 1472 Huron Street...

Dear Heather Lysynski,

We are opposed to any and all zoning changes that relate to the operations at 1472 Huron
Street.

We are unable to attend the meeting on Aug 15/2011.

Sincerely,

Brian and Sally Walker
6 Christian's Drive
N5V 4N9
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